
 
 
 
Dear Trade Partner, 
 
Due to a Fire occurred at Catania Fontanarossa Airport on 17 July 2023 the airport is 

operating with a limited number of movements, therefore, all ITA Airways flights to/from 
Catania are subject to delays, cancellations or rerouting from/to alternate airports. 
 
 


